Over 12,000 curious onlookers witnessed the reawakening of East Hull’s 7 Alleys

[bookmark: _GoBack]Over 12,000 people flocked to East Park over the last four nights to join the search for the 7 Alleys.  This journey into the unknown brought to life East Hull folklore, including Bubblegum Boy, the White Lady and the midnight train.  Characters carried out a dare for each of the first six alleys before leading the crowd into the 7th Alley, lined with fire.  
The event was specifically targeted at people from the surrounding areas.  Some had even received a scroll inviting them to join the search, delivered to their doorstep by a pair of black stallions pulling a 7 Alleys carriage.  
Christina Reading, who grew up on Preston Road, was one of those who received a scroll preparing her for “fire and wonder, mystery and spectacle, the unexpected and unexplained”. She said: “7 Alleys is something that everybody in the Preston Road area can relate to. If you grew up around here, it was part of your childhood. I felt quite emotional because I used to roam those alleys so it took me right back to when I was a kid.
“But you don’t have to know about the local legends to enjoy the event. It’s our story but we’re not precious about it. It’s about celebrating a part of the city that is often overlooked. I think it’s fantastic the local audience got to experience it before it went viral.”
While Preston Road and Holderness Road residents were the first to hear about the event, residents across the city, were encouraged to follow clues to find out about this and further “Acts of Wanton Wonder” connected to the mysterious Land of Green Ginger crates which we have previously reported on.  We are assured that more will be revealed soon, but for now, keep  up to date on the latest curious happenings, by following www.greenginger.org, www.facebook.com/greengingerfellowship, https://twitter.com/GreenGingerHull. 

